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Marech 11th, 1925.

Yr. and Yrs, Harold V. Strong,
Gresham, Multnomah Co.,-
Oregon.

Dear Bir and Madami-

I am in receipt of your letter of recent date
tranemitting sdditional information with referemnce to
your Applieation No. 10016

The =pplication now appsars to be complete and
will bs taken up for approval within s short time.

You will be advised if further informatlon 1s requlrad.
Yqﬁrs respeotfully,

Rhea ILuper,
ER-TA. Gtate Engineer..





